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Olivia Sontag

From: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 8:12 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: Re: would it be OK for me to put new tentative hearing dates on the city signs?

Thanks, Olivia. 
 
Robin Simons 
206-601-7179 
 

 
 
On Tue, Apr 16, 2019 at 2:10 PM Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Robin, 

  

The applicant is updating the signage to state that the hearing examiner meeting is “TBD”. Review is still occurring and 
we do not have another meeting date set at this point. You’ll need to check the City’s website for new dates on the 
project (as indicated on the sign): http://www.ci.bainbridge-isl.wa.us/434/Hearing-Examiner 

  

All of the dates you’ve listed are tentative and until review is further along, we can’t commit to new dates. The website 
is the best resource for up-to-date information on the hearing. Thanks! 

  

 

Olivia Sontag 

City Planner 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
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From: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 11:03 AM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Mike Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>; Phyllis Carlyle <pcarlyle5@gmail.com> 
Subject: would it be OK for me to put new tentative hearing dates on the city signs? 

  

Hi, Olivia, 

  

I have been getting a ton of emails from people asking about the hearing date that's advertised on the two signs on the 
Winslow Hotel site. I know Mike Lisagor has emailed you about this too. I saw your response to him that the city won't 
change those dates but urges people to go to the website. 

  

I'm wondering if it would be OK with the city if I just put a piece of tape over the April 25 date on the signs and wrote 
"Tentative dates: Planning Commission May 9 and May 23, 7:00 pm. Hearing Examiner June 13, 10:00 am." 

  

That would stop people asking and showing up at City Hall on April 25. 

  

Thanks, Olivia! 

  

Robin Simons 
206-601-7179 


